
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
9.11.17 

Year 3 lead family 
worship 

Friday 
14.11.17 

Listening bus in 
school 

Wednesday 
15.11.17 

Governing body 
meeting 

Thursday 
16.11.17 

New Nursery starters 
(January) visit 1 

Friday 
17.11.17 

Children in Need – 
Spotty / dress up day 

Thursday 
23.11.17 

Year 1 lead family 
worship 
New Nursery starters 
(January) visit 2 

Friday  
1.12.17 

School photographs 
from 8:30am 
 
2-3pm ‘Book look’  
open afternoon with 
your child  

Tuesday 
5.12.17 

Y4’s to Norham First 
School for lunch & 
Kielder activities 

Friday 
8.12.17 

Christmas Fair – more 
details to follow 

Wednesday 
13.12.17 

EYFS Nativity 9:15am 
 

Thursday 
14.12.17 

EYFS Nativity 9:15am 
Class 2 & 3 Nativity 
1:30pm 

Friday 
15.12.17 

Class 2 & 3 Nativity 
9:15am 
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Congratulations to the following children who had 98%+ attendance for 
the last half term!! 

Class 1 - Libby and Lewis 

Class 2 - Olivia, Gracie, Isla, Dylan, Xavier, Amelia, Asia, Evie, 

Danielle, Sophie, Archie & Riley 

Class 3 - Macey, Katie, Tiy, Clara, Karolina, Lillia, Skye, Connor, 

Jayden, Hubert, Kyle, Joshua, Edvinas, Maja, Cassie & Miley 

 

Thank you 

A HUGE thank you to our FOSC members who organised an amazing 

Halloween disco for the children yesterday!  We hope the children had a 

spooktacular time! 

 

Reading-Well done to our half term reading challenge winners! 

 
Samaritan’s Purse – shoebox appeal 
You still have time to get your shoeboxes in to school!!  Mrs Newton will send a 
message out once we know the collection date.  Thank you to everyone who 
has already brought a filled shoebox in to school. 
 
Year 3 Family Worship 
Year 3 will lead us in Liturgy next Thursday 9

th
 November at 9:05am.  All 

parents & grandparents of children in Year 3 are specially invited but everyone 
is welcome. 
 
Children in Need - Friday 17

th
 November.   

If children would like to come to school dressed either in something spotty or in 
Children in Need clothes/headbands etc they may do so for a donation to 
Children in Need.  For 20p children can get their face ‘spotted’ in school too! 
There is also a Pudsey donation box in the school entrance for any old pound 
coins. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Overall Attendance: 94.9 % 
National: 96% 

Reception: 93.7% 
Class 2: 94.1 % 
Class 3: 96.3%   

Well done Class 3!! 
 
 

 

 

Our Statement to live by this week is… 
I understand that rights match 

responsibility 

Congratulations to Miss 
Wallace who completed 
another half marathon in 
the holidays – we’re all 

very impressed!! 
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